
Sunshine Orienteers Club Event on 
Pumicestone Road, 12-Nov-17 
 
As the Pumicestone Road pine forest may be logged in 2017 
we are holding another event there on 12-Nov-17, with a new 
assembly area, start and courses.  Those of you who attended 
the inaugural event on this map in June will remember it is 
very friendly, gently undulating and pretty fast with a 
network of tracks and rides.  There were no DNFs or miss-
punches in June.  If you missed the June event don’t miss your chance to sample this map 
before it is logged. 
 
TERRAIN 
 
Gently undulating s pine forest with a network of tracks and rides and point features and 
minimal climb. 
 
DIRECTIONS 
 
From the south: Go north on Bruce Highway past Bribie exit and take the next exit, Exit 157 
for Pumicestone Road. Tum east over the freeway, proceed about 2.5 km and turn left into 
forest at O sign. 
 
From the north: Go south on Bruce Highway and take exit 157 (Pumicestone Rd). Tum east, 
and proceed about 2.5 km and turn left into the forest at O sign. 
 
SPECIAL INSTRUCTRUCTIONS 
 
PLEASE PRE-ENTER. Every pre-entrant will receive a pre-marked, waterproof map.  Spare 
maps will only be printed for Very Easy, Easy and Moderate courses to encourage new 
orienteers who want to enter on the day and try our sport. 
 

It will not be possible to mark your preferred course on a blank map. SO PLEASE PRE-ENTER. 

 

Trevor Sauer 

5445 7770 

 


